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Happy February 29, Leaplings! It's been a very long time since I sent out a newsletter, and I thought I'd catch 
you up... and ask a favor. After writing for The Island for over a year, I wrote a weekly Arts column for Bay Area 
News Group for nine months, with articles appearing in the Alameda Journal, Montclarion, and Piedmonter 
papers. Now I'm writing for two glossies--Alameda Magazine and Oakland Magazine--and the San Francisco 
Weekly. I've been updating my blog weekly with those articles, along with my random musings, and that's why I 
haven't been sending out these newsletters.

That brings me to the favor: Someone was kind enough to nominate me for "Best Local Blogger" in the ABC 7 
Bay Area A-List, and I'm currently one of the top nominees! Would you please consider voting for me by March 
30? Here are links to some representative articles if you'd like to have a look.

"Harvest of Skulls," Alameda Journal

 

"Raven Rainbow," Postdiluvian 
Photo

 

"I'm with Stupid," The Island

 

http://sf.cityvoter.com/best/local-blogger/local-flavor/the-bay-area
http://sf.cityvoter.com/best/local-blogger/local-flavor/the-bay-area
http://www.postdiluvianphoto.com/blog
http://www.postdiluvianphoto.com/blog/2011/10/28/harvest-of-skulls-2979/
http://www.postdiluvianphoto.com/blog/2011/01/20/raven-rainbow-2340/
http://www.postdiluvianphoto.com/blog/2011/04/21/im-with-stupid-2551/


Amelia Arsenic of Angelspit, 
2011.

In my blog post "Gainfully Unemployed" I wrote about finding dream vocations by 
combining two or more interests. I've continued to combine my love of 
photography and music and have taken many more music photos. I enjoy the 
challenge of capturing the perfect moment with the musicians and lighting moving 
and changing. When it all comes together it is...magical.

Please forward this newsletter to anyone you think may be interested, and they 
can subscribe themselves. If you'd like to catch up on previous newsletters, 
there's an archive on the News page of my website. You can also "Like" me on 
Facebook. Thank you again for your support. Warm Regards,

Michael Singman-Aste
http://www.postdiluvianphoto.com/

Postdiluvian Photo 2817 Clay Street, Alameda, CA 94501

 

http://www.postdiluvianphoto.com/
http://www.facebook.com/PostdiluvianPhoto
http://www.facebook.com/PostdiluvianPhoto
http://www.postdiluvianphoto.com/
http://www.postdiluvianphoto.com/tinc?key=auYRLiwH&RegistrationFormID=35267
http://www.postdiluvianphoto.com/blog/2009/03/01/gainfully-unemployed-237/

